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June 22, 2021

Via Electronic Filing

Morris L. Woodruff, Secretary
Missouri Public Service Commission
200 Madison Street, PO Box 360
Jefferson City, MO 65102-0360

Re:  Otelco Mid-Missouri LLC d/b/a OTELCO
Revisions to Tariff No. 1

Dear Mr. Woodruff:

Pursuant to discussions with Staff at the Missouri Public Service Commission
(“the Commission”), attached for filing, please find a substitute filing to Otelco Mid-
Missouri LLC d/b/a OTELCO’s (“OTELCQO”) Tariff No. 1 revisions that were originally filed
on May 26, 2021. The substitute filing consists of updating the revisions in the header
on Sheets 5.1, 5.1.1, and 5.1.2 in Section 6. There were no other changes made to the
filing.

If you have any questions or concerns, you may reach me at (207) 992-9050 or
megan.harvey@otelco.com.

Sincerely,
Megan Harvey

Paralegal
OTELCO



